

## You're Invited to a Public Meeting about the Potential Removal of the Russell's Mills Bridge on Russell's Mills Road in Farmington

Thursday, July 25<sup>th</sup> at 6:30 PM Community Center: 127 Middle Street, Farmington, ME 04938









Please join MaineDOT to discuss the potential removal of the Russell's Mills Bridge on Russell's Mills Road in Farmington.

Representatives of the Maine Department of Transportation will be in attendance on **Thursday**, **July 25th at 6:30PM** to present information regarding the status of the bridge (which is currently closed to traffic) along with reasons why this bridge is a potential candidate for removal.

If you are unable to attend, please take our survey at <a href="https://ttpoll.com/s/82200098-a3ef-11e9-b2b7-1207ac854f78">https://ttpoll.com/s/82200098-a3ef-11e9-b2b7-1207ac854f78</a> to have your voice heard.

For more information, please contact MaineDOT Project Manager, Haley Jaramillo.

Email: <u>haley.jaramillo@maine.gov</u> – Phone: (207) 624 – 3300



